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I adamantly OPPOSE this bill. It, in itself is spewing racism and is absurd.  This is 

singling out African - American.  What about other slaves of our past?  How is it 

appropriate for our current generation to pay for actions of previous generations? For 

a party who constantly talks about equity and an end to racism, this is sure doing just 

the opposite. Let's put an end to division and special privileges to any demographic. 

Let's actually unite our society and restore respect.  If Oregon wants be a leader in 

something, how about an end to racism and division. 


